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7th December 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 

Charity Day – Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 
On Wednesday 20th December we have our annual Sandringham School Charity Day.  
This year's theme is Fairy Tales for which we are asking students to come in non-
uniform for £2.  Students are also welcome to dress up in fairy-tale fancy dress if they 
wish. 
 
The day will be dedicated to raising funds for our school charities: Herts for Refugees, 
Youth Talk and Unicef as voted for by our students last year.  We have been supporting 
these charities through our new charity weeks and will continue to do so until July 2025.  
Please click on the links to find out more about them.    
 
Winter Wonderland 
 
The students will be taking part in a rotation of activities throughout the morning 
including quizzes, a pantomime and a ‘Winter Wonderland’ activity during which they will 
be able to play numerous fairground games in which prizes can be won using tokens to 
participate.  All students will be given two free tokens and a further four may be 
purchased via ParentPay at the cost of 50p each.  Therefore, any payment made on top 
of the non-uniform donation will be given out to the student as tokens on the morning of 
the event.   
 
We look forward to an amazing day of celebration and fundraising. Thank you for your 
continued support and generosity towards our whole school events.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
David Keenleyside 
Director of Sport 
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